
0.0…. 

Dear All, 

Well we have seen sun, rain and snow this week and I hope that everyone has managed to stay safe and 

warm. Huge congratulations to the children from Year 3 and 4 who took part in the Wandsworth Spelling Bee Finals 

at Pentwortham Primary School on Tuesday 7th March. There were ten other schools in Wandsworth who 

participated and the children were required to compete within several rounds with the spellings increasing in their 

challenge. On behalf of all the staff, I would like to say how very proud we are of them all. 

Please remember that at present there are two potential strike days this week, Wednesday 15th & Thursday 16th 

March. If the Unions call off the strikes then we will let you know. Once again, we apologise for the disruption and 

thank you all for your patience and support.  

Please remember that Friday is Comic Relief and the children can dress as either their favourite superhero, 

Little Miss or Mr Men or wear spots and make a £1 donation. All donations will go towards Comic Relief. 

Have a fantastic week. 

Kind regards,  

Lynn Anderson 

Executive Head Teacher 

Messages from the Office Team 

The Hall, kitchen and playground are now available for hire. If you are a parent at the school and you would 

like to hire the hall or any of the other facilities, please speak to Mrs King who can be contacted via phone on: 020 

8788 8650 or email: sbm@roehampton.wandsworth.sch.uk . 

 

 

Theme of the Month is:  
 

Forgiveness 
‘Just as the Lord has forgiven you, so you must forgive others’ 

                                                                                                Colossians 3.13 

 

Our article of the Month is:  

Article 37 

You have the right not to be punished in a cruel or hurtful way.                    
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Diary Dates 

March 

13th- 24th Assessment weeks 

15th& 16th Teacher Strikes 

17th Comic Relief Day - Dress as your favourite Superhero, Mr Men / Little Miss or in spots and bring in a £1 

donation 

17th St Patrick’s Day  

19th Mothering Sunday 

20th Angela Pitcher (Link Inspector) visiting school 

21st Year 5 & 6 at Civic Suite for Rehearsal  

21st Bags 2 School Collection at 9am. Please make sure all bags are at school on Monday 20th March. 

28th Year 5 & 6 Vocal Project at Royal Albert Hall 

31st Easter Egg Raffle, Easter Bonnet Competition and Attendance & Punctuality certificates  

31st Last day of term - finish at normal time 

April 

12th, 13th & 14th - Easter School for some children in Year 2 & 6 

17th Back to school for all children 

May 

5th King Charles III Coronation celebrations at school 

6th King Charles III Coronation 

8th Bank Holiday for King Charles III 

9th - 12th Year 6 SATS 

June 

19th - 23rd Year 6 away at PGL 

July 

8th Summer Fayre 

                    

Monday 6th March 2023 

Nursery 
Joel - for being able to now eat his lunch all by himself, 
and eating all of his food last Thurs. 
Serae - for having a go at writing her name 

Reception 
Simeon - for being kind to others. 
Iqra - for working hard on her writing. 

Year 1 
Ayva - for always working hard and taking pride in her 
work.  
Amelia -for beginning to work more independently. 

Year 2 
Millie-Rae - for progressing really well in reading and 
reading aloud beautifully to the class. 
Isaac - for always showing willingness to help others. 

Year 3 
Yalmaaz - for your active approach to learning. 
Raahim - for working hard on keeping your writing tidy 
and starting at the margin. 

Year 4 
Archie - for great enthusiasm in our PE lessons. 
Johanna - for always trying her best in all lessons and 
being a great class role model. 

Year 5 
Sky - for showing kindness and being supportive when 
reading with a Y3 child. 
Blessings - for excellent work in science comparing the size 
of the Earth, Sun and Moon. 

Year 6 
Biraj - excellent use of complex sentences in his diary 
writing. 

• Aiden - for excellent contributions made in R.E. 



 
                                        Monday 13th March 2023 

 

Nursery 
Harper - for super counting when threading her beads. 
Nana - for being a super example to her friends for good 
listening and good sitting at group times. 
 

Reception 
Caelan - for working so hard to use his words to 
express his feelings. 
Ayzah - for being able to say some letter sounds when 
writing. 

Year 1 
Anaya – For playing double ducks so well with her 
partners.  
Kacper – For being a supportive partner and teaching 
others how to play snakes and ladders. 

Year 2 
Millie-Rae - for showing lots of independence during 
this week in mathematics (shape) and for using two 
dice during games to show know her knowledge of 
number bonds. 
Xenia - for excellent turn taking and number work 
playing maths games. 

Year 3 
CJ - for your great enthusiasm in maths and for working 
hard on problem solving questions. 
Faris - For persevering in maths and always trying hard to 
answer questions. 

Year 4 
Kauan - for playing the ‘21’ card game so well in his 
group. 
Mason - for working well in Maths and giving a really 
clear explanation to a fraction question in class.    

Year 5 
Sky - for persevering during maths and doing lots of extra 
work on Mathletics at home to improve even more. Keep 
it up! 
Adam - for being a supportive maths talk partner and 
demonstrating excellent reasoning and problem-solving 
skills in maths this week. 

Year 6 
Hafsa - for excellent problem-solving skills when 
working with area, perimeter and volume.  
Maisie - for always persevering in maths, always 
contributing in lessons and always trying her best. 

This week’s winners for attendance: 
       Reception with 95.6% 
                  Congratulations! 
 

House Points and Winners for this Week 
Fox 872 

Hedgehog 798 
Robin 960 

Squirrel 898 
Congratulations to Robin who are the house winners 
this week! 


